
 

 

Do you have Blankets  

that do not get used anymore? 

 

 

 

ACE will be holding a Blanket Drive  

November 16th through November 20th  

that will donated to  

The Shelters of Saratoga  

 

There will be a box in the Admin and Alpha Buildings lobbies 

With winter approaching there will be many without homes that need 
something to keep warm during the storms.  

Please consider donating used blankets to the cause!  

And please remember to wash them before donating. 

Thank you!  


